Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:
Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 1:45 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

Prevention Committee

Subject: submission for the QLD abortion bill

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madam

We write on behalf of the unborn Queensland children who do not have a voice.

These babies need our full protection from abortion, which is in fact murder in the womb. This is not the choice these living babies would choose.

The pro-choice movement does not consider those unborn, who cannot speak and advocate for themselves to Government policy-makers.

Therefore please accept my submission and note that I speak for all unborn Queenslanders. On their behalf I say 'NO' to the proposed changes to the current Queensland Abortion law.

In fact the current abortion law should be made more tougher for any woman considering having one.

Thank you for your time, and ethical consideration in this important matter.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth and Simon Evans